
From: Horner, Trina 
Sent: 6/22/2011 9:25:00 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

'Prosper, Terrie D.' (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie 

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re/Redact |DQC? 

Hi Terrie, we'll check. I suspect you are right about the hundreds (thousands) of pages submitted Monday. 
Deadline? 
Trina 

Original Message 
From: Prosper, Terrie D. fmailto :terri e .prosper@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, June 22,2011 9:23 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Homer, Trina 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie 
Subject: Redac Doc? 

Hi Brian and Trina, 

A reporter from the Chronicle says that PG&E submitted to the CPUC a statement froml Redacted ~1 a former 
Western Region director for pipeline safety, which talks unfavorably about PHMSA and its processes. 

Do you have any idea what the reporter is talking about and if so, can you send me the document? I'm thinking it 
may be in the hundreds of pages of documents submitted Monday, but I may be wrong. 

Thanks! 

Terrie 
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